

Te Tāhuhu o te Mātauranga

21 November 2012

**National Office** 

Tertiary, International & System Performance P O Box 1666 Wellington New Zealand Phone: 04 463 8000 Fax: 04 463 8088 www.minedu.govt.nz

File: 727879

**Brendon Mills** 

fyi-request-664-cd2fc394@requests.fyi.org.nz

## Dear Brendon Mills

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your email of 14 November 2012 requesting a list of schools in Taranaki that have been closed over the period from 1980-2012.

Your request will be answered within 20 working days of its receipt, in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. The Ministry reserves the right to request an extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved in meeting your request.

Yours sincerely

David Lambie Group Manager

Education Information & Analysis